NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

This is to advise all interested bidders that due to the absence of a quorum for the
Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), the scheduled opening of bids on 08 April 2022 at
10:00 A.M. for the Procurement of Land Travel Management Services for the 21t
World Travel and Tourism Council (WTTC) Global Summit Land Transportation
Requirements (DOT-BAC IB 2022-006) will be postponed and moved to 11 April
2022 at 9:00 A.M. Deadline for the purchase of bidding documents and submission of
bid proposals will remain the same on 08 April 2022 until 9:00 A.M.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

OIC-USEC. ALDO L. CHINGZZﬂr
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committ

Department of Tourism

06 April 2022
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